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CALL TO ORDER:   
Newberry called the meeting to order at 3:07 p.m. 
 
Commissioners Present: Sue Newberry, Joe Graf, Derrick Claypool 
Commissioners Absent: None 
Council Liaison Absent: None 
Staff Present: Scott Fleury  
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS  
Transportation Commission Chair Sue Newberry requested that Joe Graf run the meeting, which he agreed to do.  
 
PUBLIC FORUM  
None 
 
CONSENT AGENDA 
None 
 
NEW BUSINESS  
 
Bike Map: Agreed a new bike map is needed to replace older, inaccurate versions since the new Chamber of 
Commerce map will not include on-street bike facilities. Agreed a new map should be available online and in print 
form. Identified tourists and new residents as primary users of print maps.  
 
Reviewed existent local bike maps, Transportation System Plan (TSP) maps, and maps from other communities. 
Determined new map should identify existing bike lanes, shared use-paths, mountain bike trails, bicycle boulevards, 
grades and shared use streets. In addition, streets with planned improvements or that serve as connectors will be 
identified with red, yellow or green dashed lines to illustrate high, medium, or low vehicle volumes.  
 
Next steps: Staff will provide a preliminary map of existing and planned bike facilities as per the TSP for members at 
the next meeting. Members will identify connector streets as that meeting.  
 
There is a desire to collaborate with Jackson County to include areas outside of Ashland city limits.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: Meeting adjourned at 4:30 p.m.          
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sue Newberry 
Transportation Commission Chair  

 


